
Garfinkle, Allen@BOPC 

From: Steve Teague <s.teague@sfbarpilots.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 3:21 PM 

To: trainees 

Cc: Dispatch Office; Evaluation PEC; Garfinkle, Allen@BOPC 

Subject: Update 3/25 

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Links/attachments may not be safe. 

Good afternoon-

After consultation with the BOPC, the decision has been made to limit the number of trainees per ship to 1. This decision 

is due to the present concerns for limiting personnel to the potential exposure to COVID-19. There will be no exceptions 

to this policy. 

If there is a particular job that one of you should need, the trainee that is furthest along in the program will have priority 

if several of you are attempting to ride it as well. Also, I expect the usual level of professional cooperation that all of you 

have afforded each other up to this point. 

As a matter of clarification, the trainees in Puget Sound are not beached (this is directly from their commission). They 

are continuing to train but under a similar policy as above. This is a great example of not buying into the rumor mill. 

Please call me directly if you have questions and we can talk about it. 

Captain Steven Teague 

San Francisco Bar Pilots 

Monterey Bay Pilot 

707-363-2438 

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only 

for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 

review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended 

recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. 
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